FINAL SENT TO NMDOT

Official Scenic Historic Marker Program



CPRC meeting: Final Approval August 8, 2008

lame of Marker: The St. Francis Women's Club, Nambe Pueblo
County: Santa Fe
Review: ☐ Original Text/Replacement Marker ☐ Revised Text ☐ Move of Existing Marker ☐ New Marker
MMDOT District: 5
IMDOT Highway: NM 4
Suggested Site for Installation: In the church area at Nambe Pueblo.
Existing or Proposed Text:
The St. Francis Women's Club was instrumental in raising funds to rebuild San Francisco de Asís Church, which had been condemned and demolished in about 960. Their main fundraiser was the annual Fourth of July ceremonial, featuring lances of Nambe and participating Pueblos. By 1974, the group raised enough noney to rebuild the church, and, in the process, helped to renew cultural raditions at Nambe.
Vord Count: <u>65</u>
Previous Title and Text: N/A Researcher/author: NMHWMI
Source(s): See attached page Fext Approved by CPRC on Date: August 8, 2008 CPRC Comments: Yes For Referral to: NMHWMI, Dee Beingessner, NMDOT GO

Sources:

Books

- Kessell, John L. *The Missions of New Mexico Since 1776*. Albuquerque: University of New Mexico Press, 1980.
- Noble, David Grant. *Pueblos, Villages, Forts and Trails: A Guide to New Mexico's Past.* Albuquerque: University of New Mexico Press, 1994.
- Sweet, Jill D. *Dances of the Tewa Pueblo Indians: Expressions of New Life*. 2d. Ed. Santa Fe, N.Mex.: School of American Research Press, 2004.

Newspapers

- Bryan, Howard. "Nambe Pueblo Needs a Church; Dances to Help Raise Money." *Albuquerque Tribune*, 2 July 1971. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- _____. "Nambe Pueblo Plans Ceremonial July 4." *Albuquerque* Journal, 3 July 1975. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- _____. "See Indian Dances, Eat Chili and Help Build Nambe Church." Albuquerque Tribune, 29 January 1968. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- Eutsler, Beth. "Nambe Plans Annual 4th of July Fete." *Albuquerque Journal*, 28 July 1969. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- Santa Fe New Mexican. "Ceremonial at Nambe Falls to Help Build New Pueblo Church." Santa Fe New Mexican, 25 June 1967. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- The New Mexican. "Dances Set at Nambe for Fourth." New Mexican, 30 June 1966. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- _____. "Nambe Ceremonial Set Monday." *New* Mexican, 3 July 1966. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- _____. "Nambe Falls Ceremonial Set July 4th." *New Mexican*, 24 June1965.
- "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library,
- Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- . "Nambe Pueblo Sets Celebration." New Mexican, 27 June 1965.
- "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library,
- Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.
- ____. "Nambe Women Bake Indian Bread for 4th." New Mexican, 30 June 1966. "Nambe Pueblo, N.M." Vertical File, Special Collections Library, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System, Albuquerque, N.Mex.